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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 14:52
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit Return Scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I would strongly support plans to introduce a Deposit Return Scheme to tackle the issue of single use plastic
container litter.

I believe that a moderate financial deposit will encourage widespread recycling and discourage littering,

I have been impressed by similar schemes in other European cities and believe that Ireland has been behind
the curve for a long time.

Sincerely,
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